
 

Access to the Royal Observatory for Daytime Events 

 

The Royal Observatory is situated in the centre of Greenwich Park. Please read the following information 

carefully to understand how to get to the Observatory. Please aim to arrive at least 15 minutes before your 

event starts, making your way to the Peter Harrison Planetarium Building, which is marked 2 on the map 

below and staff will direct you further. 

a) How to access the Royal Observatory on foot: 

On foot, you can walk through the park to and from the Royal Observatory using any gate. 

 

b) How to access the Royal Observatory by car: 

By car, you can drive through the park to the Royal Observatory using Blackheath Gate (marked b). 

 

Getting to Greenwich 

Average walking times from the St Mary’s Gates (marked a) to the different destinations are shown in 

brackets. Please note that there won’t be a shuttle bus service available on the day. 

Mainline stations Greenwich   (15 minutes),  

DLR station Cutty Sark   (5 minutes)  

Buses stopping in Greenwich   177, 180, 188, 199, 286, 386 (5 minutes) 

 

 

 

Should you have any queries in advance please contact us via email: Patricia Skelton pskelton@rmg.co.uk or 

Jess Sells jsells@rmg.co.uk 

mailto:pskelton@rmg.co.uk

